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REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL CHANGE 

 
 
AGENCY: NC Building Code Council 
 
RULE CITATION: 2014 NC Electrical Code, 680.21(C) 
 
DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 
 
NOTE: This request when viewed on computer extends several pages.  Please be sure you have 
reached the end of the document. 
 
The Rules Review Commission staff has completed its review of this rule prior to the 
Commission's next meeting.  The Commission has not yet reviewed this rule and therefore there 
has not been a determination as to whether the rule will be approved.  You may call this office to 
inquire concerning the staff recommendation. 
 
 
In reviewing these rules, the staff determined that the following technical changes need to be 
made: 
 
In the Submission for Permanent Rule Form, please amend it to show that the Rule was published 
on February 15, 2017.  
 
So that I am clear – will this amend the 2014 National Electrical Code as adopted by NC? 
 
Correct.  This will amend the current 2014 NCEC. 
 
In (C)(1), remove the comma after “receptacle” and “motor” 
 
Removed “comma” in both locations as suggested. 
 
(1) Pool Pump Motor Replacement. Whenever a pool pump motor requires replacing and the existing branch 
circuit or receptacle providing power to the pump motor does not provide ground-fault circuit-interrupter protection 
for personnel as required by 680.21(C), the branch circuit or receptacle shall be updated to provide ground-fault 
circuit-interrupter protection for personnel. 
 
Please retype the rule accordingly and resubmit it to our office at 1711 New Hope Church Road, 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27609. 
 
Barry Gupton, PE 
Chief Code Consultant 
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